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• It’s the last week of the month so come to the library to play a variety of board games after the eating 

portion of lunch! 
• Musical theatre practice is at nutrition break for Our Last Summer and anyone who needs to catch up 

and at lunch break for Mama Mia. 
• It’s Popcornpalooza Day! Head to the Hollow Log after the eating period to grab your $2.00 regular 

bag or $5.00 large bag of fresh, buttery popcorn. Enjoy your snack outside with friends! Jumbo 
Freezies will also be available for $2. 

• Congratulations to Declan Ross, our City Champion for Discus! We had an amazing turn out for our 
track and field season. Thank you to everyone who went to UVIC and tried their best. Next 
Wednesday is the City Finals. Teachers have a list of who is offered a position. Advisory teachers, 
please check your email, ask your student if they can attend Wednesday, then send Mrs. Adamson 
an email indicating yes or no. City Finals schedules are available at the office.   

• Heads up, Gordon Head! The Power Play Market is coming Monday and Tuesday! Our student 
entrepreneurs are ready to launch their businesses and share their amazing products. Join your 
class to check out crafts, gadgets, treats, and more; there’s something for everyone. Bring your 
money and walk away with some great products. Let’s make it a market to remember! 

 


